September 7, 2007

Dear Parents:

As you know, documenting and tracking your child’s health forms and immunizations is a requirement of the Connecticut Department of Public Health, Child Care Licensing. 

This year we have instituted an electronic system for doing this which is far more efficient and reduces the health consultant's time on this activity.

The system we chose, WellCareTracker[tm], was developed by the Pennsylvania Chapter of the American Academy of Pediatrics (PAAAP), through a grant with the USDHHS, Maternal Child Health Bureau. It is used by over 300 child care programs. This is a web-based program. We have been assured by PAAAP staff (Drs. Jerold Aronson and Stuart Weinberg) and Yale University IT experts that the data is secure. For more information about the system check: www.wellcaretracker.org

Please complete the form below and return it to your child’s teacher as soon as possible.  Contact me if you have any additional questions. (You can download this sheet or complete a form in the classroom.)
I thank you for your attention to this.

Donna Bella
Director


Child’s Name ________________________________________________
Parent’s Name ________________________________________________

⁭    I give my permission for EBJ to enter my child’s health form information onto

        WellCareTracker.

⁭    I do not want my child’s health form information entered onto WellCareTracker

Signature ________________________________________________________

Date _________________________

